
 

 

24th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Parents’ Evening 

 

Our forthcoming Parents’ Evening will take place over two days, on Tuesday 5th July from 3:30pm to 

6.50pm and on Thursday 7th July from 3.30pm to 5.30pm. All appointments will be in the hall.  

 

This is an important evening where your child’s progress will be discussed.  

 

You will need to use the ‘My Ed App’ to select an appointment for your child. This is the app that you 

use to report attendance and` receive messages from us.  

 

You will be able to book Parents evening appointments from Friday 1st July, through the student section 

of the app.  

 

We very much look forward to seeing you at Parents’ Evening.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Kinnaird 

Headteacher 


